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From: Lewis, Sally A <Sally.Lewis@brevardfl.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 1:31 PM
To: Advanced Agenda; CGroup; CNTYATY_Staff; CNTYMGR_Staff
Cc: Christine Mulligan-Willey; Deborah Thomas; Donna Scott; Kimberly Powell; Tammy
Rowe
Subject: Budget Workshop Presentation
Attachments: Budget Workshop - February 20 2020 - Final_.pdf

Attached is the Budget presentation for the Workshop on Thursday, February 20, 2020. This presentation will be added
to the website.

Thank you,

Sally

Sally Lewis
County Manager’s Office
Sally.lewis@brevardcounty.us

Under Florida law, all correspondence sent to the County Manager’s Office, which is not exempt or confidential
pursuant to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is public record. If you do not want the public record contents
of your e-mail or your e-mail address to be provided to the public in response to a public records request,
please do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.

"Under Florida Law, email addresses are Public Records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in
response to public record requests, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by
phone or in writing."

"Under Florida Law, email addresses are Public Records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in
response to public record requests, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by
phone or in writing."
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From: Lewis, Sally A <Sally.Lewis@brevardfl.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2020 1:23 PM
To: Advanced Agenda; CGroup; CNTYATY_Staff; CNTYMGR_Staff
Cc: Christine Mulligan-Willey; Deborah Thomas; Donna Scott; Kimberly Powell; Tammy
Rowe
Subject: February 20, 2020 Workshop

The agenda for the February 20" Budget workshop is on the Beach for your review.
Thank you,
Sally

Sally Lewis
County Manager’s Office
Sally.lewis@brevardcounty.us

Under Florida law, all correspondence sent to the County Manager’s Office, which is not exempt or confidential
pursuant to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is public record. If you do not want the public record contents
of your e-mail or your e-mail address to be provided to the public in response to a public records request,
please do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.

"Under Florida Law, email addresses are Public Records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in
response to public record requests, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by
phone or in writing."

"Under Florida Law, email addresses are Public Records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in
response to public record requests, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by
phone or in writing."



